Aa.tasman

- district council

9 October 2019

NPS-HPL Submission

Land and Water Policy Team
Ministry for Primary Industries
PO Box 2526

Wellington 6140

New Zealand

Dear Madam/Sir

Valuing Highly Productive land

Please find attached Tasman District Council’s submission on the proposed National Policy
Statement for Highly Productive Land.

Yours sincerely
NS A /égj

Dennis Bush-King

Environment & Planning Manager

Tasman District Council
Email info@tasman.govt.nz
Website www.iasman.govt.nz
24 hour assistance

Richmond

189 Queen Street
Private Bag 4
Richmond 7050
New Zealand
Phone 03 543 8400
Fax 03 543 9524

Murchison

92 Fairfax Street
Murchison 7007
New Zealand
Phone 03 5231013
Fax 03 523 1012

Motueka

7 Hickmott Place
PO Box 123
Motueka 7143
New Zealand
Phone 03 528 2022
Fax 03 528 9751

Takaka

14 Junction Street
PO Box 74

Takaka 7142

New Zealand
Phone 03 525 0020
Fax 03 5259972





